
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

27th October 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

End of ½ term 

What a long half term it has been – 8 weeks! The children are all now ready for a week of rest, as they have worked 

so hard in their new classes and year groups this ½ term. It has been very special this week as we have been able to 

celebrate Harvest as a whole school at St Matthew’s Church. Due to us having 415 children and nearly 50 staff, it is 

the only time that the whole school can be together in the same room, our school halls are far too small for us all! I 

would like to say a ‘big well done’ to Class 1 and Class 2 who were amazing walking to church for the very 1st time – I 

was very proud of them.  

Next ½ term, we will be returning to St Matthew’s Church for our Christmas celebrations with our Early Phase 

children ( Class 1,2,3,4) and this time parents will be invited, as we have less children so more space for parents.    
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

 

Early Phase Classroom Logan Jai J 

Class 1 Karamel D 

Class 2 Vivan M 

Class 3 Muhammad A 

Class 4 Nikodem M 

Class 5 Tilly-May S 

Class 6 Anabel J 

Class 7 Borys U 

Class 8 Jaylen DA 

Class 9 Maya K 

Class 10 Oliver B 

Class 11 Rahwul G 

Class 12 Henry N 

Class 13 Moyosore A 

Class 14 Kenzie M 

This ½ term, our core value has been 

pride and our children have given me so 

many moments to be proud of already 

this academic year!  

Next ½ term, I am looking forward to 

welcoming parents into classrooms for 

our 1st parent / teacher ‘drop in.’ We are 

also starting our class assemblies where 

parents will be invited into school to 

celebrate their learning.  

Thank you for your support this ½ term. 

I hope that you all have a lovely half 

term holiday.  

Mrs Hay  

 
 

   
 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Friday 27th October – school breaks up today at 3:20pm for half term 

holiday  

 

HALF TERM 30th October – 3rd November (school closed) 

 

Monday 6th November – school re-opens at 8:40am  

 

Friday 10th November – Class 14 assembly to parents 9:30am  

 

Monday 13th November – Odd Socks Day (Anti-Bullying Week) 

 

Tuesday 14th November 3:30-4:30pm – Parent’s Evening Drop in (to 

look at books)  

 

Friday 24th November – Bring a Bottle House Competition 

 

Friday 24th November – Class 13 assembly to parents 9:30am  

 

Friday 1st December – Winter Fair (4:30-6:30pm) 

 

Monday 4th December – INSET day, school closed to children. 

 

Friday 8th December – Class 12 assembly to parents 9:30am  

 

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas parties / 

Christmas Lunch  

 

Tuesday 19th December – Early phase (Class 1,2,3,4 only) Christmas 

Concert at St Matthew’s Church (parents invited) 10:45am  

 

Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas 1:30pm  

 

 

 

 

After half term is ‘Week 

3’ on our school dinner 

menu. Please discuss your 

child’s menu choices each 

morning before school.  

 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER 

AT 8:40AM 

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk

